For the attention of Ms Kate Phillips

Ref. 2016/1183/L
Objection to the planning application of 47 Doughty Street, WC1

Dear Ms Phillips,

In reference to the proposed alterations at 47 Doughty Street we strongly
oppose this proposal as it will cause major problems for the Dickens
Museum and all neighbours.

We live opposite The Dickens Museum and No. 47 and our objections are
as follows:

1. The demolition of the existing rear extension interferes with the back
extension of No 46, in fact they seemed to be linked

2. The tremors of the excavation will seriously damage surrounding
structures as the houses are built on clay. We already experienced the



shaking of buildings in the street during a basement excavation at the
corner of Doughty Mews

3. Building works to such an extent will cause a major disturbance in the
street, expecting lorries and equipment to block at least one lane

4. This is a densely populated area with many families living in the street
and any building work of that extent which includes demolition and
excavation should not be allowed for health and safety reasons

Regards,
Monika Morawietz

8 Doughty Street
London WCIN 2PL



